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Koalas are under major threat due to habitat loss here in NSW so we must make sure that the 
whole of NSW Parliament listens and acts to protect our precious #native animals. 
 
I want my voice heard to say we must save the Koalas. What a tragedy it would be if they 
became extinct. Please do everything you can to save them 


